
SOCIETY MATTERS

1. The 27th ASI meeting will be held during 18-20 February, 2009 at Indian Institute
of Astrophysics, Bangalore. More details will be available at IIA website in due
course. Please see the circular printed in this issue of BASI.

2. The Executive Council of ASI has approved more that a dozen requests from ASI members
for delivering Popular Astronomy Lectures during the International Year of Astronomy,
2009 at various places spread all over India. A detailed list of these speakers will be
announced at the ASI website in due course.
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